Town of Seabrook
New Hampshire

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Town of Seabrook Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday,
November 18, 2024 at 9:30 AM in the Seabrook Town Hall in accordance with the
provisions of RSA 33:8-a on the question of an article to bond $8.6Million for the
purpose of upgrades to the water system, including developing existing water sources,
and infrastructure for connecting municipal water sources to the water treatment facility
and upgrading the water treatment facility controls and treatment system; and
$1.2Million for the purpose of implementation of the Lead Service
Identification/Replacement program; and $8.6Million for the purpose of beginning the
Wastewater Plant Upgrades Phase II.
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